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HALLOWEEN PARTY: ​Dave Aiken is again hosting a Halloween Party at his house. October 
27. It will begin about 5. Contact Dave if you need directions to his house. More details at the 
next meeting 
 
COLOR RIDE: ​Bill McGuff is leading a color ride October 19 - 21 to Southern Missouri. He has 
a great map showing roads for a spectacular motorcycle ride (Butler Motorcycle Map). It ranks 
the roads on scenery, curves, gravel and other items. We will leave from the McDonalds on 87 
and 435 (parking lot of our meeting place). He will have more information soon. May send 
emails so look them over if you get more emails from the group than usual. 
 
DINNER RIDES​: Our next dinner ride (9/12) is being let by Bill Poe to celebrate Cheryl’s 
mother’s​ 98th birthday,​ Unfortunately she can’t get on the bike this year but will lead our bike 
parade riding in a convertible. We are meeting at the regular meeting place this year and 
caravaning to the nursing home to pick her up and ride to Old Shawnee Pizza at K-10 and 
Woodland. That leaves us 2 more rides for the season. Craig will lead us the 19  (place to be 
determined).  September 26 still open. Starting in October we will begin our “meet and eats” 
every other weekend 10/10 Austin’s Bar and Grill Olathe, 10/24 The Other Place Shawnee KS, 
11/7 Blind Box BBQ Shawnee, 11/28 Dos Reales Shawnee 
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FRIENDSGIVING:​ Patti and Craig will host our annual “Friendsgiving” event Saturday 
November 10 at their house (7010 Caenen Ave - Shawnee) with the meal at 4. You can come 
early and / or stay late for games and friendship. Cost is $5 per person and includes: Turkey, 
mashed potatoes and gravy, green beans, cranberry sauce, rolls, cherry - pecan- pumpkin pies, 
tea and coffee. Let them know next month if you are coming so they know the right size turkey 
to get.  Of course if you don’t know then but turns out you can come don’t worry about it come 
any way. Bring anything else you want to drink.  We look forward to seeing everyone there. 
 
CHRISTMAS PARTY: ​We are having a Christmas party December 1. More details will be 
coming soon. 
 
NEW YEAR'S DAY RIDE:​ Come with your ideas for the annual ride to our meeting next month. 
 
FINANCIAL TIP:​ Dave couldn’t help himself :) he had to pass on an article on the top 7 
questions to ask before taking your Social Security (for those who haven’t already). You can find 
those questions at “schwab.com/ininvesting”. He said if he’d known then what he knows now 
he’d have waited until older than 62.  
 
UPCOMING RIDE (NEXT SEASON):​ Bogie is looking into a ride to Graham Ranch which is a 
ranch teaching new techniques in artificial insemination for cattle.  
 
BREAKFAST RIDES​: It was brought up we should have a monthly Saturday morning breakfast 
ride in the new season next year. Bring your preference on which week the breakfast would 
work best for you. 
 
PLANNING MEETING:​ Bev is working on getting us a meeting room at one of the local libraries 
for our planning meeting December 8 (we hope it to be from 10 - 12). 
 
50/50: ​Bev won $17 
 
Respectfully submitted: Madame Secretary Patti Kelsey 
 
 


